
June 2025 

Dear Parent 

Year 9 examinations 

A key part of our approach to supporting your child in achieving their potential is to formally assess their progress at 

regular intervals.  For year 9 students this will happen during an examination fortnight beginning Monday, 16th June 

2025. 

Assessments will take place in the main school hall for all subjects with paper-based exams.  This setting will allow 

students to experience and prepare for formal examination requirements and protocols which are required from 

students at GCSE.  Practical based subjects will be completing their formal exams during their timetabled lessons 

across the two-week period.  Please encourage your child to write these additional assessments into the schedule 

below. 

Year 9 students’ homework over the coming weeks will be to revise thoroughly in preparation for these exams.  

Subject teachers will be providing students with specific guidance regarding revision in their subject area.  The 

results of these assessments will be published to parents by Wednesday 16th July. 

Should you have any questions about the exams/ assessment processes do not hesitate to contact me: 

Email: sdunn@chapelhigh.org.uk 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs S Dunn (Assistant Headteacher) 

Day / Date Period 1 Period 2 Period 3 Period 4 Period 5 

Monday 
16.06.25 

     

Tuesday 
17.06.25 

   Philosophy & 
Ethics exam  
45mins 

 

Wednesday 
18.06.25 

     

Thursday 
19.06.25 

English exam 
1h 45mins 

 Science exam 
1h 

 

Friday 
20.06.25 

Maths exam 
1hr 30mins 

 History exam 
1h 

 

 

Monday 
23.06.25 

Language Reading/Writing exam 
1hr 30mins 

 Geography 
exam 
1h 

 

Tuesday 
24.06.25 

     

Wednesday 
25.06.25 

     

Thursday 
26.06.25 

     

Friday 
27.06.25 
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